







April 10 2015

The London Jr. B Lacrosse team is hosting their annual 32 team minor lacrosse tournament and silent auction on May 29, 30 and 31 2015, we are hoping for your support in the form of a donation to the silent auction.
Each member of our team is asked to find a donation for our silent auction.
Please consider donating gift certificates, lacrosse equipment, autographed memorabilia, gift baskets or any valuable merchandise you can provide.
We plan on having over 600 families taking part in our event over the weekend.
In appreciation for your donation you will receive recognition in the auction program, in each player’s tournament package and in our 2015 Jr. B season program. 
Thank you in advance for your consideration, in the mean time if you have any questions about the Jr. B’s or the silent auction, please contact me at competitive@londonlacrosse.com

Sincerely,

Ron Elijah
General Manager
London Blue Devil Jr. B’s
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